
Attention: Georgia Quinn
Hi Georgia,
Please find attached DPI Fisheries’ response to your IDA referral for 149 Riverview Rd, Avalon Beach.
If you have any questions, please give me a call.
Kind regards,
Sarah
Sarah Conacher | Fisheries Manager – Coastal Systems Unit
NSW Department of Primary Industries | Fisheries
12 Shirley Rd, Wollstonecraft NSW
ALL MAIL TO: DPI Fisheries, Attn: R. Philps,1243 Bruxner Hwy, Wollongbar NSW 2477
T: +61 2 8437 4981 | M: +61 (0)419 314 437| E: sarah.conacher@dpi.nsw.gov.au

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the 
individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.

Sent: 17/05/2019 4:14:06 PM
Subject: IDA19/27 - DA 2019/0359


